
 
9/7/17 Meeting Recap  

Hello All! I hope everyone has had a nice past few weeks. The first CASDEM meeting went great. Thank you to 

Jim Faes and Denver Public Schools for hosting everyone! We had the opportunity to learn how DPS is using 

drone technologies to enhance safety and examine building envelope during construction. We discussed 

natural gas use data (found under presentations link) from six districts and discussed our best natural gas 

savings measures such as seasonal boiler resets. Xcel Energy presented on the Colorado Energy Plan and 

Renewable Connect. TM sales provided an in-depth presentation on the latest boiler technologies, as well as, 

the latest to solutions for removing dissolved air in hot and chilled water loops. We wrapped up the day 

discussing the CASDEM website revamp and reviewing our bylaws. Over all it was a very informative meeting. 

Orders of business before our next meeting: 

1. Volunteers needed for the Bylaws committee lead by Chairperson Dara Ward. This committee will be 

reviewing and updating CASDEM bylaws over the coming months. If interested email Max Krueger at 

mkrueger@dcsdk12.org 

2. Looking for presentation for next meeting. This presentation should focus on a water conservation 

project your district is currently undertaking. This is meant to be a non-technical presentation for a 

broad audience. 15 minutes in length. If interested email Max Krueger at mkrueger@dcsdk12.org 

 

Our next meeting in 11/9/17 at Jefferson County Public Schools. The topic will be water! Hope everyone can 

attend or call-in. More information in the coming weeks. 

 

https://www.xcelenergy.com/company/rates_and_regulations/resource_plans/colorado_energy_plan
https://www.xcelenergy.com/programs_and_rebates/business_programs_and_rebates/renewable_energy_options_business/renewable_connect_for_business
mailto:mkrueger@dcsdk12.org
mailto:mkrueger@dcsdk12.org
http://www.casdem.org/

